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We have had another busy week full of learning in Year One.  

 

English 

We continued to explore our book “Dear Bear.” We talked about adjectives to describe how 

the characters were feeling and practised writing letters. We then planned out an alternative 

version of the story before writing it. 

 

Spellings 

1. out 

2. this 

3. have 

4. went 

 

Maths 

In maths, we have been talking about money and looking at the values of different coins. We 

have been using the coins to make amounts of money and the children all loved role playing 

shops, where they were able to buy and sell items with their friends. 

 

Reading  

The children have now finished their second week of “The Big Read” and are really enjoying 

sharing their reading skills with friends. We have been reading “Giraffes Can’t Dance” and 

working on a variety of different reading skills.  

Just a note to remind parents that book bags should be brought to school on your 

child’s reading day/ book change day and will be returned the following day. You may 

notice some repetition with the phonics books – this is a chance for the children to 

consolidate certain sounds at home. Please record your child’s home reading in their reading 

diary each week.  

 

Phonics 

The children are enjoying their guided phonics session – they will tend to work on the same 

sound each week. On the school website you will find the 3 speed sets – you could use these 

to recap the sounds your child has already learnt. Your child could also look for their weekly 

sound in different places at home e.g. ar – car. 

 

 

 

Maths 
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Practise making these amounts using coins. You can use a picture or real coins to help. 

 

37p 62p 51p 

16p 10p 22p 

 19p 38p 49p 

 

 

             

Things to remember. 

Thursday 31
st
 January School trip to Science Museum 

Monday  4
th

 February Book at Bedtime 

         

Don’t forget to speak to your class teacher if you are able to come and help on the trip. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Meghan Grove, Joanne McGahon and Sophia Papworth.  


